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F.Y.I. 
 

1. Veterans Day/ Holiday:  Thank you Veterans! De Anza will be closed on Monday, November 9. 
 

2. My ICC Office Hours: Have changed, I have no ICC Office Hours on Monday but on Thursday. 
 

3. Club Officer Signature:  Remember to have club officers sign their signatures the same way that 
they signed on the Club Financial Roster form on all official club attendance, Club Financial 
Action Form, Requisitions, etc. 
 

4. Club Meetings for Winter Quarter, 2016:  Please turn in Event Planning Request Forms now for a 
room.  Classrooms for Fridays are available.  Forms are processed in the order that they are 
turned in.  Clubs who have a room in the fall aren’t guaranteed the same room.   
 

5. Freaky Friday ticket sales deadline:  Please turn in ALL dance ticket sales by Tues Nov. 10 by 
4:00PM to Student Accounts to the ICC Fundraising Account and indicate your club name. Please 
turn in remaining tickets to me no later than the ICC Meeting on Wed. Nov. 11. 
 

6. Parking Permits: Please remember to indicate the number of parking permits on your Event 
Planning Request Form.  I am requesting Online Parking Permits and will email it back to the 
club. 
 

7. Club Copy Code: Clubs without a Club Copy Code please see ICC Secretary, Jayme, after the 
meeting. 
 

8. Welcome Week Winter Quarter, Jan. 4-7, 2016: Mandatory for all clubs to sign up for one shift. 
Sign Ups will be available at the next ICC Meeting. 
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